| M | es | sa | ge |
|---|----|----|----|
| | | | |

| From: | Mark R Davies | GRO | | |
|----------|---------------------|-----|----------------|-----|
| Sent: | 11/03/2015 13:19:21 | | | |
| To: | Jane French GRO | }] | | |
| CC: | Melanie Corfield | GRO | ; Jason Horton | GRO |
| Subject: | Post Office | | | |

Dear Jane

I have not heard from you since I sent you our press notice yesterday.

If the BBC is planning any coverage in relation to the Post Office, I do hope you will let me know as soon as possible.

We published yesterday a very full report on this issue, setting out the position not least that:

- all investigations have now been completed
- no evidence has emerged to suggest that Horizon is not working as it should
- we are putting all cases without a court ruling forward for mediation
- we will be working with Second Sight to complete their part two report. This report will be made available to individual applicants and to their professional advisors
 - Second Sight has also been asked provide individuals going in to mediation with reports on their cases

Mel will forward the report to you. I am surprised given your interest in this issue that you have not requested a copy.

We are fulfilling - to the letter - our commitments on this matter.

I am aware that the issue was raised at PMQs today. The position is not as suggested in that session. It is clearly important, therefore, that the full picture is reflected as I know you will agree.

Best wishes

Mark

Mark Davies Communications and Corporate Affairs Director Mobile: GRO

Sent from my iPhone